
Baseball Board Meeting  
January 22, 2017 

 at 7:30 PM  
 

1. Meeting Called to Order at 7:35 PM 
 
Present: Pat Mahr, Heidi Hansen, Chris Summerfield, Chris Reff,  Dan Whelan, 
Anne Thomas, Mike Marso, Justin Byers, Brad Sanders, Nate Sosinski, Amanda 
Bibeau, Jen Wenzel, John Wlazlo, Tom Sax 
  
Absent: Tony Dagostino, John Wlazlo, Chris Falk, John Golden 
 
 
2.  60th Anniversary of Centennial Lake Little League 
Pat announced that this is the 60th year of CLLL being in existence as a  Little 
League.  Pat has been here for 28 of those years. Pat thanked everyone in 
attendance for their help and support to make CLLL a long standing part of our 
community.  Pat and Anne had some shirts designed and handed them out to all 
board members present.  
 
One board member suggested the 60th Anniversary logo be printed on the players 
jerseys for this year. 
 
1. Treasure’s Report - Amanda 
$62,416 in our bank account.  The larger than normal balance is due to 
registrations coming into the account. 
 
2. Registration Update -Anne Thomas 



 
 
 
Looking at the above historical data we are on track for keeping our overall number 
of players consistent from last year. 
 
  
2. National Workouts/ American & International - Update 
 
Tony and Justin are working the American and International workouts. 
Unfortunately potential American and International coaches are not coming to help 
out with the workouts. It would be great to see more potential coaches coming to 
help out with these sessions.  Contact Tony Dagostino if interested in helping out. 
 
National Workouts - the workouts are going well.  Only 26-28 kids are showing up. 
Due to low numbers of registrations at National League the CLLL is may need to 
consider lowering the number of National League Teams for the 2017 season. Stay 
tuned to the CLLL for details as we approach tryouts. 
 



A huge thank you to all the people working on these workout sessions. 
 
3. Tryouts: 
National- Tuesday, February 14​th​ 5pm - 9pm 
National- Wednesday, February 15​th​ 5pm - 9pm 
American- Monday, February 20​th​ 5pm - 9pm 
American- Tuesday, February 21​st ​5pm - 9pm 
International Thursday, February 23​rd​ 5pm-9pm 
International Friday, February 24​th​ 5pm - 9pm 
Volunteers Needed!:​ Jersey handout, cages/ball drop, etc. 
**EVALUATORS FOR AMERICAN LEAGUE!** 

Anne took names for volunteers to help out with these nights.  
 
4. Drafts: 
National draft Thursday, February 16​th​ at 6pm- Post by Friday Morning 
American draft Wednesday, February 22​nd​ at 6pm- w/posting by 9pm 
International draft Sunday, February 26​th​ at 6pm- w/posting on Monday 27​th  
AAA draft Friday, February 17​th​ at 6pm 
CPBB draft Sunday, February 19​th​ at 6pm 
T-Ball Meeting hand out rosters February 28​th​ at 6pm 

-Anne and Tom Sax will put the teams together for T-Ball.  
  
5.   New Business 
Shoreview tried to get approval from Little League International to have 1 all star 
team - similar to our league.  They were denied unless they drop White Bear and 
Roseville players.  Shoreview has 2 weeks to decide what they are going to do. 
 
The board was reminded that CLLL will not be hosting the Scott Brainerd 
tournament this spring. This will be the first time in the last 30 years the CLLL will 
not be doing the Scott Brainerd Tournament.  Past participants have been notified. 
 
  
6.   Next Board Meeting is ​March 12​th​ ​at 7pm  
 ​No February meeting due to extensive number of meetings for tryouts and drafts.  
 
7.   Meeting Adjourned at 8:15 PM.  



 


